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5 September 2019 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Year 5 will be starting swimming lessons this term on Friday afternoons.  The lessons will take 

place at Wendover Swimming Pool and will be led by Mrs Beale together with coaches from 

Maxwell Swim Club. 

 

The dates for each class are as follows: 

 

5W and 5S –13 September to 8 November 

5C and 5J – 15 November to 7 February 

 

Your child must have the following kit in school each Friday (NB we will not chase up forgotten 

kits after week 1!): 

 

Girls - one piece swimming costume, swimming hat, towel 

Boys - short trunks (not knee length or baggy), swimming hat (if hair is not close cut), towel 

 

Although not essential, we recognise that some children prefer to wear goggles.  They may be 

asked to remove these to perform certain activities in the water.   

 

To help us ensure your child gets the most out of these lessons, please complete the form 

accompanying this letter by WEDNESDAY 11 SEPTEMBER. 

 

If you have any questions about the lessons, please don't hesitate to speak to Mrs Beale or your 

child's class teacher. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

DARYL SLADE 

Year Leader 

 

 


